Watercade’s Prince & Princess For A Day

Limited to the first 60 registrants.
Registration Deadline: Friday, June 29*", 2018

WHO: Boys & Girls, ages 4, 5, 6, 7 and 8 (must be 4 years old on or before June 29th, 2018)
WHAT:  Fun activities with Litchfield Royalty & the 2018 Queen Candidates

COST: $10.00 per participant (CHECKS PAYABLE TO LITCHFIELD WATERCADE)

ATTIRE: If you want, you can dress like a prince or a princess, but this is optional

WHERE: Litchfield High School cafeteria — check in will be in the High School lobby

WHEN:  Wednesday, July 11*", 2018

TIME: 5:00pm - 7:00pm ~ Activities & Royal Preparation — we will serve a light meal
7:00pm ~ Parents & friends return to the LITTLE THEATER for a “Royal Introduction” of all our
participants.

** A Watercade Button will be required for admission to the Royal Introduction and
will be available to purchase at the event for $4 each.

*%%| ITCHFIELD WATERCADE JUNIOR ROYALTY IS BACK THIS YEAR!!!! We will be crowning one
Junior Prince and one Junior Princess at this year’s Prince and Princess for a Day event! The
two selected will be drawn at random from a hat—there will be ABSOLUTELY NO JUDGING
CRITERIA! The two children selected will participate in the Litchfield Watercade weekend
festivities (July 13t -15th, 2018) with the current Litchfield Watercade Royalty and Queen
Candidates, but will NOT travel to surrounding town events throughout the year. If your child
is crowned, there must be one parent per child accompanying at each Watercade event
throughout the weekend. If your child is selected, they will NOT need to purchase any special
clothing or matching outfits, but can simply wear something they already own. If your
son/daughter is interested in entering their name into the hat for a chance at being drawn as
the new Litchfield Watercade Junior Prince or Junior Princess, please indicate appropriately on
the registration form below. If your child is not selected this year, they are more than
welcome to enter again at next year’s Prince and Princess for a Day event. If your child is
crowned this year, they may not enter to be crowned for a second year, as we want to offer
the opportunity to other children. There is no extra charge for your child to enter the random
hat drawing, and there will be no additional cost if they are selected as the new Junior
Prince/Princess.

If you have any questions, contact Sharaya Hagen at 612-756-4077

KEEP THE TOP PORTION OF THIS PAGE WHEN YOU TURN IN YOUR REGISTRATION



